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At a meeting held on 11/09/2018, the Board considered the documentation on the 

file and the Inspector’s Report. 

 

The Board decided the proposed continued use and development is Strategic 

Infrastructure Development generally in accordance with the reasoning and 

recommendation set out in the Inspector’s report dated 4th September 2014.  

 

 

 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 11/09/2018 

 Eugene Nixon   

 

 


